Our Lady's Little Christians Preschool

<u>http://www.olhoc.org/preschool.htm</u> and May, 2017 Newsletter

Find Us on Facebook!!

Help Wanted!! We are in need of new Advisory Board members and officers for the new school year. Please see Ms. Nieda or Fr. Alain if you are interested.

May dates to remember

Tuesday, May 2 - Chapel – 11 a.m. / 3 p.m. May Crowning – bring a flower for Mary

Wednesday, May 3 - OLLC BOD 6:00 p.m.

Friday, May 5 - Farm Field Trip – no classes at OLLC

Monday, May 8 - closed – this is a change from the calendar

Tuesday, May 9 - May tuition due, *please include entire remaining balance due*

Monday, May 15 - Last Chapel for 3-day - **10:45 a.m.** / **2:45 p.m.**

Tuesday, May 16 - Last Chapel for 2-day and 5-day - 10:45 a.m. / 2:45 p.m.

Wednesday, May 24 - End of Year Program – This is the last day at OLLC

Thursday, May 25 - Laurel Springs Playground (OLLC staff will attend from 9 a.m.-noon)

Friday, May 26 - Staff only

Monday, May 29 - Memorial Day - closed

Tue-Fri, May 30-June 2 - Staff only

Gratitude:

Thank you to our Board of Directors and other parents for putting on our preschool dance – especially Dawn Connolly-Jones, Jennifer and Brandon Rosier, Pamela Vincent, Abigail Nabors, Rommel Aguilar, Jai and Larry Sutton, Laurie Bosak, Anna Antoine, Lori Perkins, and a special thanks to former BOD member Edwin Quiambao for taking photos!

Special thanks to the amazing clean-up crew that left no traces of our big party!!

Thank you to Ana and Kristi Davidson, for volunteering in April!

Reminders:

-<u>Summer Program - Registration is open</u> and will continue until sessions are full. Your account (tuition and paperwork) must be up to date before the Summer Program begins.

- **-Tuition -** A final statement has been issued to all families who have a balance due. This balance will be due by Tuesday, May 9. Next year's first tuition payment is due by **August 1.**
- -The **2017-2018 School Year** will be here before we know it! All paperwork must be completed and turned in by August 1. The preschool director will have office hours during the summer and will make at least one appointment with each family to complete each child's file.
- **-Weather closings** In this area, there is always a possibility of weather-related school closings. It is not unusual for school to be closed or delayed due to flooding, high winds, or other factors related to a Tropical Storm or other event.

Classroom News

Mrs. Ryon's class

Study Units:

Bugs and Spiders April 24-May 4
Farm May 9-23

June Birthdays!!!!

Happy birthday, Gabi, Mirabell, Eliana Joy, Declan, Jovero, Annalyse, & Waylen!!!!
July Birthdays!!!!

Happy birthday, Leela & Olivia!!!!

August Birthdays!!!!

Happy birthday, Mrs. Ryon & Hiben!!!!

Mrs. Salt's Class

Study Units:

Animals May 1-4 Summer May 9-23

May birthday!!!!!

Happy birthday, Kathleen!!!!!

June Birthdays!!!!!

Happy birthday Mrs. Hunt!!!!!

July Birthday!!!!!

Happy birthday, Genevieve!!!!!

August Birthdays!!!!!

Happy birthday, Mrs. Salt, Hayden, Michael, Nyomee, Vianna, & Madelynn!!!!!

Looking forward . . . Watch for information about the beginning of the next school year (if you are enrolled)!

If at any time you decide that you do not want to receive email from OLLC, please send an email to: preschool@olhoc.org.